
 

 

Coffee with 
the  

Counselors! 
Join our Online Virtual Event  

for all parents of incoming 9th Graders 

interested in learning more about    
 

 

for the 2022-2023 school year! 

When: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 

   Time: 9:30am to 11:00am 

We will be providing general information regarding our 
High School, Courses & the Course selection process,      
on-site programs & more.  You will also have a chance         

to  meet our Counselors & participate in a                           
Question/Answer Session.   

 

* Use the link below to sign on! * 

 

V 
M 

https://murrieta-k12-ca-us.zoom.us/j/99507912164?pwd=ZWlmdVF0TkRMT1dITTZ0NDdTcmRQQT09  

https://murrieta-k12-ca-us.zoom.us/j/99507912164?pwd=ZWlmdVF0TkRMT1dITTZ0NDdTcmRQQT09

